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ALB OAH Staff [K] UPSALJs [x] Upstate LDSS D Subject: 

SUPALJs [Kl Closing of NYC HRA 
Hearing Location at 

NYC OAH Staff 1K] NYC ALJs [Kl NYC Agencies 1K] 330 West 34th Street 

SUP ALJs [Kl 

Starting on Friday, March 25, 2011, the Office of Administrative Hearings will no longer hold 
fair hearing calendars at 330 West 34th Street, New York, New York, as the staff will be 
relocated to 14 Boerum Place, Brooklyn, New York. Effective Tuesday, March 29, 2011, all 
hearing issues will be heard at 14 Boerum Place. 

If you have any questions regarding this transmittal, you may contact your supervisor or 
Susan Fiehl at (518) 473-4779 or via email susan.fiehl@otda.state.ny.us. 
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